The Graduates' Society of McGill University MCGILL UNIVERSITY, MONTREAL PUBLISHERS OF THE PHONE MARQUETTE 9181 "THE MCGILL NEWS" January 9, 1930. General Sir Arthur Currie, Principal and Vice-Chancellor, McGill University. Dear Sir Arthur: Enclosed we are sending you a sample of each of three circular letters which we sent out yesterday to all Montreal graduates, except that the first one in red ink was not sent to the women graduates. This circular refers to the graduates entertainment and contains the program for the evening. The second circular announces the proposed course of six free lectures for graduates; the number of responses to this announcement will determine whether or not the course will be put on. The third is an accouncement of entertainments to be given in Moyse Hall, which we are sending out to the graduates at the request of Colonel Bovey. Faithfully yours, GJW Executive Secretary.